Harley's Headlines

Back to School

Happy 2021-2022 school year Division Six! I hope you guys have the best school year possible. I know that a new year can be very stressful, but I believe in every single one of you. I'm excited for this Key Club year, and I hope you are too. If you need help with anything at all, feel free to contact me!





Division Officer Training Meeting

A divisional officer training meeting is in the works! I do not have a definite date yet, but be prepared to receive an email about it in the coming week. If you have any questions, concerns, or ideas for this training, I would be glad to hear them. This is a time that we will learn more about each other and our positions in Key Club. I hope to see everyone there!

District Project

Our District Project is the Ronald McDonald House. This is a nonprofit organization whose mission is to support families with sick children in their times of need. Ronald McDonald House needs supporters like us to help! The best way to do your part is to donate items that are needed for Ronald McDonald Houses. Our nearest Ronald McDonald House is located at 1705 W. Clinch Ave. Knoxville, TN, 37916. They are currently in need of the following items:

- sugar
- cooking spray
- heavy-duty paper plates
- paper towels
- LED light bulbs

- dryer sheets
- bleach
- dishwasher detergent
- disinfectant spray
- garbage bags.

The best way for your school to collect these items is to hold a donation drive and send the items to Ronald McDonald House.

Youth Opportunities Fund

The Youth Opportunities Fund may be able to help! This grant offers up to 2,000 dollars to Key Club schools so they are able to take action in their service projects. To apply for a grant, please visit https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/.

Applications are open until October 15th, so don't miss your

Dollywood Fall Rally

opportunity!

Dollywood Fall Rally is almost here everyone! This event will take place at Dollywood in Pigeon Forge, TN.

Fall Rally will take place on

October the 16th. More information about the event will be announced soon. This will be a fun event for Key Clubbers and I am looking forward to seeing you guys there!

Calendar of Events

October 1st, 2021 Annual Dues Become Payable

October 16th, 2021
Dollywood Fall Rally

Novermber 1st-5th, 2021

Key Club Week

December 1st, 2021
Annual Dues Become
Delinquent

February 1st, 2022 Unpaid Clubs Become Suspended

District Convention

The 2022 Kentucky-Tennessee District Convention will be held in Franklin, TN from March 18th to the 20th. All sorts of exciting events will be happening during this time. Some examples are workshops, the inauguration of the 2022-2023 K-T District Board, and even a talent show! More details will be released soon, but I can tell you right now that you do not want to miss this awesome event.

Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF

Key Club is a proud partner of the Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF event. The donations received through Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF are used to support children that are vulnerable and in need. Some things that UNICEF does include emergency relief, providing education to children, and improving the health of kids worldwide. More details about Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF will be out soon.

Membership Drive

Would you like to see your school's Key Club grow? Do you maybe know anyone who has shown interest in joining? Maybe you can help! Spread the word around your school about how awesome Key Club is. Tell others about the important work we do and what we stand for. Ways you can do this include hanging up posters, handing out flyers, or asking someone new to come to a Key Club meeting with you. There is always room for new members, the more the merrier!

Key Club Week

Key Club week will take place from November 1st to the 5th. This week is dedicated to celebrating all things Key Club. Each day represents a different aspect of our service. The days represent the following:

Monday: Show Your K!

Spread the word by wearing Key Club gear and spread awareness about the importance of Key Club

Tuesday: Kudos to the Key Players!

Give a thank you to all of the Key Club supporters you know. Show your appreciation by writing thank you notes or even hosting a thank you event.

Wednesday: Dare to Share!

Put a spotlight on you and your club by sharing yourselves and your stories on social media.

Thursday: Random Acts of Kindness!

Spread joy and happiness throughout your community and school by doing random acts of kindness.

Friday: Connect the Ks!

Celebrate the entire Kiwanis family by contacting local Kiwanis, Circle K International, Builders, K-Kids or Aktion clubs and team up for a service project

To learn more about Key Club Week, visit https://www.keyclub.org/events/keyclubweek/